LETTER TO STATE REPRESENTATIVES

The Honorable <<First Name>> <<Last Name>>
<<Street Address 1>>
<<Street Address 2>>
<<City>> <<State>> <<Zip>>

Dear <<Senator OR Assemblymember>> <<Last name>>,

As a representative of [Your Organization], an entity that thrives on the support provided by the New York State Council on the Arts (NYSCA), I am reaching out to express our collective concern regarding the proposed budget for FY 2024-25.

We have come to understand that the Executive Budget seeks to halve the New York State Council on the Arts (NYSCA) Aid to Localities Funding. A reduction in these funds would have a significant and direct effect on the operational capabilities of the recipient organizations, potentially hindering their contributions to the cultural landscape of the region.

In 2022, the Arts & Culture Nonprofit sector generated $381.4 million in total economic activity, supported 8,221 jobs, and contributed $121 million in tax revenues in Western New York. These figures, highlighted in Arts Services Inc.'s impact report, underscore the significance of the arts in Western New York and beyond.

We respectfully urge you to advocate for the restoration of NYSCA’s funding to the levels of FY 2023-24. Your support has been pivotal in the past, and we are confident that with your help, we can ensure the continued prosperity of New York’s arts sector.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
<<Your Name>> 
<<Your Title>> 
<<Your Organization>>








LETTER TO THE GOVERNOR

The Honorable Kathy Hochul
Governor of New York State
NYS State Capitol Building
Albany, NY 12224

Dear Governor Hochul,

As a representative of [Your Organization], an entity that thrives on the support provided by the New York State Council on the Arts (NYSCA), I am reaching out to express our collective concern regarding the proposed budget for FY 2024-25.

Your past support for the arts has not gone unnoticed, and it is with deep respect for your leadership that I reach out today. The proposed budget for FY 2024-25, which includes a significant reduction in NYSCA’s Aid to Localities Funding, has raised considerable concern within our community. A reduction in these funds would have a significant and direct effect on the operational capabilities of the recipient organizations, potentially hindering their contributions to the cultural landscape of the region.

The arts sector is a cornerstone of New York’s economy, supporting thousands of jobs and generating substantial tax revenue. As detailed in Arts Services Inc.'s recent impact report, Arts and Culture Nonprofits contributed an impressive $381.4 million in economic activity in 2022 alone, supporting 8,221 jobs and delivering $121 million in tax revenues in Western New York.

In light of this, I urge you to fully restore NYSCA’s funding to its FY 2023-24 levels. Doing so will not only sustain the arts but also reinforce our shared commitment to the economic and cultural well-being of New York State.

Thank you for considering this urgent appeal.

Respectfully,

<<Your Name>> 
<<Your Title>> 
<<Your Organization>>


